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April 25th 2023 

Roberta Wesley    D.O.B.: December 4th 1969 
19 Nabakhabo Street, Box 227 
Constance Lake, ON., P0L 1B0 
 

Dear Roberta Wesley, 

Thank you for confirming your participation in the upcoming program cycle date for the one week Adult 
Wellness Residential Program.  

This session is scheduled for May 7th – 13th 2023. 

Please note that due to the global pandemic COVID-19 Program dates may change.  

Your acceptance is based on your Assessment Interview and Initial Contact Package which included your 
self-reported medication list. The stated medication listed on the Medical Form must match the self-
reported medication in your file. Any additional medication may result in a review of your application. 
Reviews are a case by case bases.  

To ensure the safety of our participants, staff and community we require you to complete a Rapid 
COVID-19 test on arrival to the Lodge property. A negative screening is required for you to continue 
into the program.  

Attached to this email are the following documents 

1. North Lodge Guidelines and Waivers - Please review. You do not need to sign. This document 
outlines the program and what you can and cannot bring on property. 
 

2. North Lodge Medical Form (not attached) – You have already submitted however if there are 
any changes to your medications, please update the Intake Worker immediately.  
 

Due to COVID-19 many doctors and nurses remain redeployed or are off due to illness. This 
has resulted in many walk in clinics and doctors’ offices being closed or operating at reduced 
hours of service. It is highly recommended you prioritize the completion of the Medical Form 
and complete it as soon as possible.  
 

3. North Lodge Travel Form – Please return this to the Intake Coordinator by Wednesday, May 3rd 
2023. PLEASE ARRIVE ON SUNDAY, MAY 7TH BY 6 PM. 
If you require any pick up and drop off support, please notify the Intake Coordinator ASAP so 
we can ensure all staffing arrangements can be made ahead of time. 

 

All forms must be signed and completed and returned to our Intake Coordinator by MAY 3, 2023 
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